
 
 

June 12, 2024 

 

To the President and Members of the City Council: 

 

Your Committee on Pedestrian and Traffic Safety, for which a meeting was held on June 05, 2024, 

recommends passage of the following item: 

 

SO2024-0008597 Amendment of Municipal Code Section 9-64-170 to allow pickup trucks or vans less than 

8,000 pounds to park on North Elston Avenue (south side of the street) between North 

Christiana Avenue and West Addison Street 

 

Introduction Date: 04/17/2024  Lead Sponsor: Alderman Ramirez-Rosa (35th Ward) 

 

A recommendation of Do Pass was concurred in by a viva voce vote of the members of the committee on June 

5, with no dissenting votes. 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

   

Daniel La Spata, Chairman 

Committee on Pedestrian and Traffic Safety 


